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The Last bear 

 

This half term we will continue our work 

based on the beautiful story of ‘The Last 

Bear’. We will be writing informal letters 

and emails to characters in the book. 

Furthermore, we will be writing narrative 

text inspired by the music video ‘So good to 

me’.  

 

 

 

Mathematics 

• Money 

• Time  

R.E  
In the topic of ‘Energy’ when exploring the Liturgical 

event of Pentecost. Children will respond to 

questions about their own and others’ experiences 

and feelings about the power of fire and wind and 

how this energy can be used for good. 

History 

This term we are learning about Ancient Egypt. 

Children will understand what was important to 

people during ancient Egyptian times. They will 

compare the powers of different Egyptian gods. They 

will raise questions when confronted with an 

artefact in order to understand more about this 

ancient civilization.  

Science 

Plants 

 

 

P.E  

Cricket 

Italian  

In the classroom 

Colours 

Music 

Pitch 

PSHE/ RSE 

Created to live in the 

community  

Computing 

Graphing  

Art 

Egyptian Art 


